
Vernon Park Primary School  
World Book Day 

Thursday 4th March 2021 
 
In 2021, World Book Day - just like everything else - will be very different to normal. 
But at Vernon Park Primary School, we are determined it will be a day to celebrate a 
love of reading, Covid or no Covid! 
 
As a school we will still be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 4th March 2021 
with a Reading Super Learning Day. 
 
Activities 
All the activities in school will mirror the activities shared with the children working 
from home via Class Dojo and Google Classroom. Your class teachers will share a 
timetable and outline for the day closer to the date. 
 
Costumes 
We know that this can put a pressure on parents, but to mark the day as special we 
would still like to dress up. Therefore this will be a pyjama day - for all children and 
adults in school and at home - as we celebrate snuggling up with a favourite book. 
 
Theme and school book focus: The Boy, The Mole, The Fox and The Horse by Charlie 
Mackesy 
 

This year, with wellbeing and mental health a focus for us 
all more than ever, we have chosen the book, ‘The Boy, The 
Mole, The Fox and The Horse’ written by Charlie Mackesy.  
 
It is a story filled with positive messages, warmth and 
empathy and we feel it matches our School Values perfectly! 
  
World Book Day Tokens 
As usual, we have a £1 book token for every child. These 
will be given out across the school, upon our return after 8th 
March. 

 
We look forward to sharing a special day with all of you as we continue to ensure that 
every pupil at Vernon Park develops a lifelong love of reading. 
 
Thank you 


